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St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD
t. 0161 912 2908 | 1. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074
e. sthughofiincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
w, www.si-hughlincoln.irafford.sch.uk
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Thursday 13 Apnl Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

We are at the end of another busy but fantastic term at school. We end in Holy
Week, a very important time for us and we are always in school this week. Although 1
understand and sympathise with the high school holiday situation this is the pattern
we always follow; all the Catholic Primary schools bar one are in school this week.

We began Holy Week with the most fabulous Easter story told by the magnificent
children in Years 3 and 4. Their voices and singing were excellent and | thank them
and the staff so very much. . The staff work very hard all year round ensuring the best
outcomes for our children and |t isvery much appremated

| am also very grateful to you all 'for yo’ur genero'sity and support. This term we raised
£640.72 in the Silver Trail which is being added to recent fundraising and after
overcoming issues with water feed and electrics we will be fitting all the classrooms
with water coolers over the next two months Next term we will be raising money for
CAFOD, particularly the East Africa crises. St Joseph Penny ES yet to be counted so
there is time to send in your boxes. Thank you.

Although voluntary this year the decorated eggs Iooked fantastlc and every child who
completed one received a pnze

Once again next term will be a busy one and dates will be available on the website
during the holidays. Updates are provided constantly, particularly on our Twitter feed
@StHughPrimary but 'i'f_ you are not on Twitter the feed appears on the website and
can still be viewed. Next term the children can begin to wear summer uniform,
summer dresses and polo shirts with the school badge, white or maroon from Tesco
online. Dinner money next term will be £53.75 or £10.75 per week if you prefer.

Finally | would like to wish you all a very holy and happy Easter celebration and |
look forward to welcoming you all safely back to school on Monday 24 April.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle

Healthy School
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